
 

 

 

  

 

 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
PLEASE RELEASE IMMEDIATELY 

 

The City of Zanesville Sanitation Division will be closed on Tuesday, December 

25, 2018 in observance of Christmas.   

Tuesday and Wednesday’s collection routes will both be collected on 

Wednesday, December 26, 2018. The remainder of the week will be collected as 

regularly scheduled. Refuse and recycling collection will return to the regular 

schedule the following week.  
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